
 

 

 

  
 

  

Date: 6/5/2025 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

From: Morgan Cates, Public Services Director 

Re: Consideration and Approval: E. Gardenia St. Road Reconstruction Project Proposal 

Objective: 

To secure final approval for the E. Gardenia Street Road Reconstruction Project at the given proposal amount.  

Summary: 

The Town of Howey-in-the-Hills has received a project proposal from Paqco, a currently available and Town-

approved contractor, to undertake the reconstruction of East Gardenia Street. This project aligns with the Town’s 

infrastructure improvement priorities and is being proposed in anticipation of Paqco’s subsequent engagement 

with the Citrus Avenue Road Reconstruction Project. The proposed cost for the E. Gardenia Street reconstruction 

is $170,487.50. Funding for this project will be sourced from the FY2025 Budget Infrastructure Fund (Fund 150), 

under the Transportation account (541), specifically from the Capital Outlay – Improvements object code (630). A 

budget adjustment to formally allocate these funds will be presented for approval at a future Town Council 

meeting to allocate the money from the Infrastructure fund’s unallocated fund balance. 

Recommended Motions: 

The Town Council has the following options: 

Motion to approve the Paqco E. Gardenia St. Road Reconstruction Project Proposal.  

 

Fiscal Impact: 

 

Project: E. Gardenia St. Road Reconstruction Project 

Total Cost: $170,487.50  

 

Staff Recommendation: 

Approve the Paqco proposal for the road reconstruction on E. Gardenia St. at the given amount.  


